
Minister’s congratulations on the occasion of Kurban Bayrami
Thursday, 31 August 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dačić
extended his Kurban Bayrami congratulations to Reis-ul-ulema of the Islamic Religious
Community in Serbia Sead Nasufovic, to the President of Meshikat of the Islamic Community in
Serbia, Mufti Mevludin Dudić, and Serbian citizens who celebrate this religious feast.
  
"On behalf of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and on my own behalf, I extend to you and to all
citizens - believers of Islam my most sincere congratulations on the occasion of the great
religious festival of Kurban Bayrami, wishing that you celebrate it in peace, tranquility and joy,
with your loved ones.

Bayrami reminds us anew of the timeless values of mutual respect and recognition. May this
holiday of hope and faith in a better future remind us that only together can we find wisdom,
courage and understanding in addressing the challenges facing our community and state.

I hope that, as diverse as we may be, we will continue to work together towards a safe future for
our society", reads the congratulatory message from Serbian Foreign Minister Ivica Dačić.
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